
 

ATTENTION   
Clayfield Students 

End of the Year 
As of Monday, the 27th of November 2023, Red and 

White will be running a limited service, for the end of 

the Year. This will include pick up and drop offs on 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. There 

will be NO SERVICE on the 1st of December. 

 

As such we require all parents who wish their child to 

utilise this service to contact the office directly on      

Ph- 3269 6466 to advise which bus stop and school run 

they will be utilising. 

 

Failing to advise us could result in students either 

being missed or not collected at all. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

the office during office hours on the above number. 


